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                                        From the President’s Desk 
  
Greetings Everyone!! 
  
We hope you all are doing well. Beginning June 1st, 2022, I will become your State President.  
  
 Cynthia Hay: will take office as your President-Elect 
 Jeannie McGovern: will take office as your Treasurer 
  
We are looking to fill the following positions… 
 
Secretary, Treasurer- Elect and committee members to complete the board. 
 
Please feel free to email me if you are interested. 
 
Congratulations to all of our newly certified CDM’s since January 2022.  
We hope and pray that you have a successful career in the Nutrition and Foodservice industry. 
 
We currently do not have a financial report available for review. 
 
We welcome any ideas to help strengthen our State Chapter. 
  

  
The next event TBD  
 
Happy Memorial Day 

 
Regards 
 
Clara Poole 
State President 
gloriouscp@aol.com 
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